Julie Hance

From:

Edward Grossman <edgrossman@hotmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, May 31, 2022 8:02 PM

To:

Lyza Gardner; Donna McNeill-Hudkins; poston; Julie Hance Letter of Resignation from Whiting Library Board of Trustees

Subject:

Dear Lyza, Donna, Kathryn, and Julie,

I am writing to inform you of my resignation from the Whiting Library Board of Trustees.

This has been a difficult decision as I have valued the opportunity to serve the community on the Board.

During the past 3+ years, I've been fortunate to work with dedicated Trustees, Library Staff and Volunteers, Select Board Members, Town Personnel, and Community Members.

As Treasurer, I had a role in successful fundraising campaigns, budgets and improving employee benefits, and appreciate the support of the Select Board and Town to help our Library Board meet those goals.

It has been an honor to serve on the Board with Trustees who, in my view, are incredible individuals who worked hard to make the Whiting Library a model resource for the Town of Chester. I will do whatever is necessary to smoothly transition Treasurer responsibilities.

Sincerely,

Ed Grossman